
January 13, 2016 

Dr. Denean Adams, Superintendent 

District 152 Harvey Public School 

Central Office 

16100 Lincoln Ave. 

Harvey, IL 60426 

Dear Dr. Adams/Board Members: 

Please accept this formal notice of my retirement. At this time, I will not return to work from 

my extended sick leave. My effective year date of retirement will be 2015-2016, instead of the 

year 2016-2017. 

Thank you for your support during my time with District #152, in which I have found enjoyable 

and fulfilling as an educator. If I can be of some future assistance to District #152, please do not 

hesitate to get in touch with me at 18264 Old Farm Rd., Lansing, IL 60438, (708) 704-8623. 
Thanks for 30 years of employment. 

Sincerely, 

71/eng:a.131aldwin 
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